
 

 

Next week for maths your child will be learning the concept of one more and one 

less. 

Please watch the following video with your child so they have an understanding of 

how to find one more or one less of a number. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sgRL0abO6_I  

 

 

Next week for phonics your child will be focusing on the sound C. please watch the 

following video to get your child familiar with the sound. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Xy9IT280qc4  
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